Proposed Tucson-area legislative district map

This proposed map, advanced by redistricting Commissioner David Mehl on behalf of the
Southern Arizona Leadership Council, of which he is a founding member, is designed to guarantee
that at least one legislative district within Pima County has a Republican voter registration edge.
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